

LGLA 2020 Leadership Forum Announcement

The Local Government Leadership Academy's Leadership Forum will be held Wednesday to Friday, **February 5-7, 2020** at the Radisson Hotel Vancouver Airport in Richmond. Please consider attending this great learning and networking event!

2020 theme is: Inclusive Leadership: Respectful, Collaborative, Engaged

The LGLA Forum is preceded by the UBCM *Electoral Area Directors Forum* held at the same venue February 4-5. Electoral Area Directors have an opportunity to attend both events and save on travel costs.

Following up on the spring Elected Officials Seminar series, *Inclusive Leadership* will focus on helping people build skills with the idea of inclusivity. An exciting line-up of professional speakers, elected officials and staff will deliver a mixture of plenary workshops, clinics, and concurrent sessions to offer practical examples in leadership. Elected officials participating will leave with practical tools to help them work with one another, staff and the public in collaborative ways that recognize the diversity of people and perspectives that make up BC communities.

The Forum is a great opportunity for delegates from all corners of BC to network, to learn from and to support each other. Forum participants can also obtain credits towards their LGLA certification.

Rates:

\$350/person + GST for registration by January 20, 2020 or until Forum is filled.

Registration:

Please follow the link to register: https://www.civicinfo.bc.ca/event/2020/LGLA

Accommodation:

Radisson Hotel Vancouver Airport (Venue of the 2020 Forum)-8181 Cambie Road \$159/night/plus 16% Taxes – Rates are based on single or double occupancy, and additional guests up to 4 may be booked for \$15 per person per night.

Rates will be honored by the hotel up to and including January 6, 2020, or until the LGLA room block is filled.

Reservation can be made over the phone by calling the hotel at 1-800-333-333, or by calling directly at 604-279-8384. Guests can also reserve by email: reservations@radissonvancouver.com

Updates and Contact Information:

Visit the LGLA website for periodic updates on the 2020 Forum Program. For any questions related to registration, <u>LGLA Certificate Program</u>, or the <u>Cathy Watson Memorial Award</u>, please contact LGLA Executive Coordinator Gabi Vindisch any time at <u>gvindisch@ubcm.ca</u> or by phone at 250-514-9237.